From:

To: DPE CSE Pyrmont Peninsula Mailbox
Subject: Pyrmont Peninsula Place Strategy
Date: Sunday, 13 September 2020 5:54:26 PM

Dear Sir/Madam

Infrastructure NSW is overturning existing planning laws and proposing large scale changes in both height and
density of buildings for the historic Pyrmont Peninsula.

(pushing through with these items
during Covid 19 lockdowns and restricted meetings!)

Massive towers may be approved on government land formerly occupied by the Fish Markets and the site of the
recently rejected Star Casino DA.

“Dressed up” as providing cultural and economic opportunities for the Pyrmont Peninsula -
it is difficult to accept that these changes could carry the area into a future that prospers due to its great
architecture and social amenity.

State Government has a mandate to provide best, even extraordinary outcomes at every planning point.
PLEASE DON’T SQUANDER THIS CHANCE TO CREATE A WORLD

CLASS PRECINCT HONOURING

PAST, PRESENT AND FUTURE

BY PUTTING PEOPLE FIRST AND FOREMOST IN DECISIONS MADE

FOR THIS HISTORIC AND BELOVED

PENINSULA

Sincerely
Kris Leveson

Sent from my iPhone





